From: sieen vt [

Sent: 03 August 2014 12:45
To: Planning
Subject: Apology from Eileen Willmott 03/08

Dear Planners,

I am sorry, I should have prefaced my comment on 2014/4129/P to say that 1 was writing as a private
individual/ neighbour and not as a member of the DPCAAC. My tree comments are as a member of the
DPCAAC.

Thank you,

Eileen



